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College Guidance Office

· Met with the encoder for the CGO—Armand from PSBA. Armand will be leaving in January so the initial schedule of the deadline of the database which was to be on the first week of January was moved to the last week of December. This will give the encoder the whole month of January to finish the encoding before the PASSCU on the 29th and 30th of January.

· Current estimate as placed in the project proposal for the encoder is 200 records per day

· The encoder is currently doing some back log on a test where students forgot to put their ID numbers, making encoding more difficult

· The PRF percentile values have been given to the group

· Sir Ali said that additional queries would most likely fall under ad hoc queries and is asking if this could be done.

· Sir Ali said that he can find no bugs in the current database and that only the other counselors are having difficulty using it. It has been agreed that intensive user training will then be conducted to help the counselors learn about the database.

· Due to the need of the Guidance office to submit JVIS reports, encoding of records need to be started. 

